VICTOR VALLEY TRANSIT AUTHORITY
RIDERS ALERT 12 -13

NTC Monthly Passes

Fort Irwin monthly passes are available for sale on the
15" of the month for the following month.

A list of passengers who have ordered monthly passes
is available to all Fort Irwin operators at the
beginning of the month. If a passenger has ordered a
monthly pass and has not received it, they may ride if
their name is on the list. If their name is not on the
list, they are to pay the appropriate cash fare. NO
EXCEPTIONS!! There is NO grace period!

If the passenger insists that they have ordered a pass,
have them contact VVTA at 760-948-4021, Ext. 111.
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